
 
 

 
May 10, 2013 
 
 
To:  Management Co-ordinating (Committee I) 
 
From:  Mike Lombardi, Chair of Committee I 
   
Subject: Student Trustee Pilot  

 
At the Management Co-ordinating Committee meeting of May 13, 2013, the following 
recommendation will be presented for consideration: 
 

That the Chairperson of the Management Co-ordinating 
Committee (Committee I) and VSB staff meet with 
representatives of the Vancouver District Student Council 
(VSDC) to develop a plan and policy proposal for establishing 
a student trustee position on the Vancouver Board of 
Education on a pilot basis during the 2013-14 school year; 
and 
 
That the plan be presented to the June 2013 meeting of 
Committee I. 
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